

Notice of Meeting

DATE: January 31, 2011

TO: Members of the Development Committee and

Board of Directors

FROM: Matthew K. Poland, Acting Secretary

A meeting of the Development Committee is scheduled for Thursday, February 10, 2011 at Noon at the Downtown Library, to discuss and review development plans for 2011 and One Big Summer Night.

To confirm your attendance at this meeting, please call (860) 695-6348 or email at afigueroa@hplct.org.

<u>Development Committee</u>

Thea Montañez, Chair
Mary Coursey, Corporator
Lawrence Davis, Corporator
Marc DiBella
Leah Murchie, Corporator
Gerri Sullivan
Gregory Davis, Ex-Officio